
 
From: Brenda Shellenberger <bshellenberger@comcast.net>  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 1:08 PM 
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Project ZBA 19-030 
 
Hello - 
 
I would like to express my support for Alyssa Michaelides’ parking variance request as outlined 
in Project ZBA 19-030.  I believe her salon will be well supported and an asset to the Ann Arbor 
community at its new location.  Based on my understanding of this project, the parking variance 
will not result in a hinderance to the community. 
 
Thank you,  
Brenda Shellenberger 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
From: Betty Fox <bettyfox2258@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2019 11:48 AM 
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Laky’s Salon Parking Variance 
 
Hello, 
I am writing on behalf of Laky’s Salon.  I have been a customer of Laky’s for over 30 
years and am well acquainted with the amount of traffic that his salon generates.   
 
Not only does he provide great customer service, but he always maintains the interior 
and the exterior of the salon meticulously.  There are always seasonal plantings in the 
gardens and snow is always immediately removed.  An asset for the City for sure!  
 
He and his daughter, Alyssa, are the only stylists at the salon.  At any given time there 
are two customers in the salon.  So, the salon requires two spaces to park.  These 
spaces are available in the exiting driveway at 1323 Franklin Blvd.   
 
Laky and Alyssa both walk to work so they are not in need of any parking space. 
 
On their behalf, I am petitioning that a variance be allowed.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Betty Fox 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
From: Susan Cox <onthegosue@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2019 3:49 PM 
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Project Number ZBA 19-030. 
 
Good Day, 
 
I am writing in support for Alyssa Michaelides new salon, project Number ZBA 19-030.  I have been 
a client at her fathers salon, Lakys, for over 17 years and have remained their customer because 
they do beautiful work.  I believe they are conscientious, caring people who contribute a valuable 
service to their clientele. Ann Arbor can only benefit from the granting of the parking variance 
necessary to grow Alyssa’s business in her new location.  
 
I greatly wish I could be able to attend the hearing regarding this project  unfortunately I will be out of 
the state. Please feel free to contact me if you would like to speak personally regarding this letter of 
support.  
 
Most Sincerely, 
Susan Cox 
 
734-945-2959 
Cell/Text 
 
 
 


